
Options for Rescheduling June 2021 TPPB Meetings 

 

Due to meeting conflicts and IT staff capacity, it is necessary to make changes to our June TPPB 

meetings.  

 

Having only one meeting in June would be a huge help for IT. Whether TPPB has one or two 

meetings, both the June 7th and June 21st meetings need to be changed. 

 

Possible dates: 

 

Mondays, 6/14 & 6/28 – These dates work best for IT staffing capacity. 

 

Wednesday, 6/2 – This is a good date. 

 

Wednesdays, 6/16 & 6/30 – IT could make these work, but they are not ideal. 

 

 


